A Note from Food Service Director Jan Jager:
| relate to all the unknown and uncertainties about coming back to school in the fall of 2020

As the Food Service Director, | want to assure you about the safety of ordering both breakfast and lunch
at school this up coming school year.

| have been the Director for the past 15 years and we have been feeding safe meals to kids for

years, including meals since this Pandemic started when school was closed in March.

Our daily routine has always included the recommendations from the CDC, sneeze or cough into your
elbow, wash hands frequently, change gloves in between task, and yes our staff has been, and will
continue for now, to wear masks during prep and serving.

We will need to start the fall having a simplified menu to help manufactures, brokers and distributors in
keeping items for the menu in stock, but we may also have to have substitutions at the last minute.

We are currently looking at tour top 10 items for both cold and hot items and will publish a menu before
school starts on the Northview Website http://nvps.net/food-service/

If you have any concerns about the meal program please contact me.

| look forward to helping you and our students in any way possible.

Jan
616-361-3473 or jjager@nvps.net
Go Wildcats!
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